The Royal Belfast Hospital for Sick Children

Belfast BT12 6BE Northern Ireland. telephone 240503 ext.

015

U.N. 364377

1st July, 1992

Dr. Scott
The Surgery
Brook Street
HOLYWOOD

Dear Dr. Scott,

RE: ADAM STRAIN

Adam was seen at Dr. M. Savage's Nephrology Out-Patients on the 23rd June. He had had a mild degree of pyrexia for the past day or two. He appeared to be in good form otherwise. No history of vomiting or diarrhoea. At present he is still on Nitrofurantoin prophylactically at night. He still is polyuric and drinks about one and a half litres per day.

On examination he looked well. He had a mild inflammation of his throat. Urine culture has been sent. However it has come back sterile.

Our plan is to give him a course of oral Augmentin if the temperature persists. As he has already been on Fluconazol for more than three months our plan is to discontinue it now.

He will be seen in three weeks.

DR. A. SAHNT

Yours sincerely,

Registrar to Dr. M. Savage

Consultant Paediatric Nephrologist

CHECKED 1 5 JUL 1892